
To whom it may concern,  
 
I would like to register my concern at the proposals supporting the parallel 
importation of books. 
 
I believe we need to retain a vibrant and viable Australian book industry which 
also promotes Australian culture and would be most unhappy for this to be 
undermined by the implementation of these new proposals for limiting 
territorial copyright. 
 
I cannot see the advantages in this for Australian industry and jobs and for an 
industry that plays a vital role in supporting literacy in Australian schools. 
 
Please consider this extremely carefully and do not be seduced into taking 
these steps by overseas interests. 
 
Kind regards, 
Elizabeth Greef 
 


